
 

 

  
 

August 10, 2022 
 
 
Parents, 
 
Welcome to the 2022 – 2023 school year.  We are excited to work with you this year to ensure our 
students are not only academically successful but also safe while on campus.  Please make yourself 
familiar with the policies and procedures for car drop off and pick up.   
 
Morning Car Drop-off (PK -5) Cooks Lane -  
 

¶ Cars will form two lines upon entering the driveway. 

¶ Stay in your vehicle and allow students to exit either on the building side or on 

the median.  Personnel will help students safely exit and move to the crosswalk.   

¶ Make sure students are ready to exit the car when you pull into the drop off lane.  If you need to 

sign planners, gather materials or discuss something with your child you should follow the 

drop off line and circle back into the lot to park. 

¶ If you park your car, you must escort your child to the crosswalk.  School personnel are not able 

to monitor students in the parking lot for safety.  It is much safer to have your child exit the car 

in the drive through lane.  

¶ Once you drop off, turn right to exit the parking lot.  This will keep the exit line moving and will 

not interfere with cars entering the lot.   

Afternoon Pickup (K-5) Cooks Lane – 
 




